
2-3-2021 

 

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order at 

7:00 pm, this 3rd day of February 2021.  Members Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, and Kristin 

Volson were present. 

 

A discussion to hold a dodgeball fundraising tournament was held. 

 

Preparation plans for the upcoming community Easter even was held.  A date of March 28 was 

settled upon. 

 

The next meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board will be held on March 3, 2021 at 7:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 7:40 pm. 


